MEWBOURNE OIL COMPANY

P.O. BOX 7698
TYLER, TEXAS 75711
903 - 561-2900
FAX 903 - 661-1870

C,Q December 15, 1992

U ™~
g . Ing "\‘\O
Mr. Michael E. Stogner 7 o,
Oil Conservation Division 2 > T“L
P. 0. Box 2088 s > Ty

State Land Office
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Re: Case No. 10497
Order No. R-9737
Item (13), Pg. No. 5

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Mewbourne O0il Company requests a one time continuation of water
injection into the Government K #2 and Federal E #11 wells located in Sections 23
& 27, T18S, R32E of Lea County. Injectivity into these wells has been better
than expected and while potential participants negotiate final unit agreements,
Mewbourne feels it prudent to continue injection to check for response in offset
producers. To date, all of the injection fluids have stayed contained to the zone
of interest.

Mewbourne would appreciate, at their earliest convenience, approval by
the Director and the Supervisor of the Hobbs Division in that the referenced
order expires on December 31, 1992. Please contact me at the above phone or
address with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

//m\ -}71,&‘/11,41/
. g

Kevin Mayes

EOR Project Engineer

KM/sh
cc: Jerry Sexton, Hobbs OCD
Ken Calvert



